
Events
March 6: SPARK 
International Night 5-7pm

March 10: Kindergarten 
Registration Opens Online

March 14: Spring Picture 
Day

March 14: 5th Grade Bball 
Challenge @ Howard

March 17: Kindergarten 
Round-up Event 8:30-10:30

March 17: Teacher 
Professional Learning Day - 
No School for Students

March 20th: Principal 
Coffee Talk @ 7:45

Week of March 3rd

Announcements:
 
󰠅Pre-K Lottery Application Window: The Pre-K lottery application for the 2025-2026 school 
year will tentatively be available from February 17, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. through March 10, 
2025, at 11:59 p.m. The lottery drawing will take place on March 24, 2025. CLICK HERE for 
Pre-K lottery information. 

📑25 - 26 Parent Placement Input Form: Share considerations for your child(ren) in regards to 
their class placement for the 25 - 26 school year. CLICK HERE to complete the form.  Please 
complete by Friday, March 28th. 

🥫SPARK Food Drive: Throughout the month of March, we are having a Food Drive! CLICK 
HERE to see a list of items in need. The grade with the most donations will earn a pizza party! 

🏫Kindergarten Registration: The window to register your 
child(ren) for Kindergarten for the 2025-26 school year is from 
March 10 - 12 .  Please complete registration online during 
this window.  CLICK HERE to learn more. 

🎒SPARK Kindergarten Round-Up Event: We invite all of our 
rising Kindergarten students and caregivers to join us on 
March 17 at 8:30am.  During this event, families will have the 
opportunity to see Kindergarten classrooms, meet the 
Kindergarten teachers and attend an information session led 
by Dr. Toney, our school principal. CLICK HERE to RSVP.

🐉SPARK After Dark: Our annual celebration and fundraising 
auction, will be March 28th at the Trolley Barn! CLICK HERE to 
volunteer. CLICK HERE to donate an item. 

🌎International Night: Join us on Thursday, March 6th from 
5:00 - 7:00 for a night of culture, music, and celebration! 

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/67411
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyiLc7ibsD2919M7c8GUCuoZn5KfR4nXhKkniZj8Szg7tvZQ/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WBVGPLdTeAuGdNw6YMDAMA0HXe-0ybT6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WBVGPLdTeAuGdNw6YMDAMA0HXe-0ybT6/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/apsk12.org/osar/enrollment-registration/kindergarten-enrollment
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScg9TvLUF47hnR_jsx_sP-UAZqP0sTW00dw7xOGMiG5Qq4Wmg/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044EAFAB22A6F85-54497239-spark#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe5zUwkkiZcZoMtcwecf_38vlUVxoB_8JTQ0AFOsFJiR5dmFg/viewform


Principal’s Corner

With Love, 
Dr. Jennifer Toney

Dear SPARK Families,  

Our school is a vibrant, diverse community—a beautiful tapestry woven together by students 
and families from all around the world. Each culture, tradition, and language represented in 
our hallways makes our school a richer, more inspiring place to learn and grow.  

We invite you to join us for International Night, a special evening where we come together to 
celebrate the unique backgrounds and traditions that make our school truly special. From 
delicious foods and lively performances to colorful displays and meaningful connections, this 
night is a chance to embrace the incredible diversity that surrounds us.  The evening begins at 
5pm on Thursday, March 6th.  

By attending, you’re not just experiencing different cultures—you’re showing our children the 
value of inclusivity, understanding, and global appreciation. Let’s come together as one 
community to honor the many cultures that make our school a wonderful place for all!  

We hope to see you there!  

 


